
 
           611 West Park Street, Urbana, IL 61801-2595  
           
Via Email           
 Collin Anderson 

(217) 902-5521 
Collin.Anderson@Carle.com 
 
 

Mr. John Kniery 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
525 West Jefferson Street, 2nd Floor 
Springfield, Illinois  62761 
 
Re: Discontinuation Exemption E-073-22 
 
Dear Mr. Kniery: 
 
The above-referenced Certificate of Exemption was issued on January 31, 2023 and approves the 
discontinuation of Long Term Care services at Proctor Hospital. This letter serves as formal 
notification that all of the requirements for Exemption # E-073-22 have been met and the project 
is complete. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Collin Anderson 
Strategic Planning Coordinator II 
Carle Health 
 
Cc: Mr. Mike Constantino 
 
 


